
 

                                                                                    1 Baylor Plaza, Houston, TX 77030                         

                                                                                               713-798-4951 

                                                                                               Chayakrit Krittanawong, M.D. 

                                                                                               Baylor College of Medicine 

August 5, 2021 

Subrata Ghosh, AGAF, FCAHS, FRCP (C), FRCPC, FRCPE, MD 

  

Editor-in-Chief 

  

World Journal of Gastroenterology 

  

Dear Dr. Ghosh 

 

We are pleased to resubmit the manuscript Ms. No. 68101 entitled, “Artificial Intelligence in 

Gastroenterology: A State-of-the-Art Review”.  

 

We have carefully reviewed the Editors’ and reviewers comments and have revised the manuscript and 

resubmitted two versions of revised documents (with the track changes ON and with track changes OFF).  

 

The manuscript, as submitted or its essence in another version, is not under consideration for publication 

elsewhere and will not be published elsewhere either in whole or in part, nor have the findings been 

posted online while under consideration by the World Journal of Gastroenterology. The author has no 

commercial associations or sources of support that might pose a conflict of interest.  

 

We hope these modifications will be met with your approval. Thank you very much. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Chayakrit Krittanawong, MD 

 

Reviewer #1: 

 

Scientific Quality: Grade B (Very good) 

Language Quality: Grade A (Priority publishing) 



Conclusion: Accept (General priority) 

Specific Comments to Authors: The researchers did a detailed review on AI algorithms being employed 

till now for various diagnosis in field of gastroenterology. The subject matter shows good 

understanding of integration of medical and technology field. Still authors missed mentioning keywords. 

 

Response: Thank you for your suggestions. We have carefully reviewed the editorial suggestions and 

revised the entire manuscript accordingly.  

 

 

 

 

We hope these modifications will be met with your approval. Thank you very much. 

 

 

 


